
Exciting Announcement: New Outdoor 

Dining Capacity! 

Dear Valued Supporters, 

We are thrilled to announce that our outdoor dining capacity has been significantly expanded! 

Starting next week, we will be able to accommodate more guests in our beautifully redesigned 

outdoor space. 

This enhancement reflects our commitment to providing you with a safe and enjoyable dining 

experience while adhering to all health guidelines. Our outdoor area will now feature additional 

seating, new decor, and landscaped surroundings to make your visits even more delightful. 

We invite you to join us and take advantage of our new capacity. Come enjoy your favorite 

dishes in the open air and create memorable moments with family and friends. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you back outside! 

Warm regards, 

Your Restaurant Name 

Your Restaurant Address 

Your Contact Information 


